
 
  
 
 

2nd July 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Please note that all photograph 
orders must be received by 
3.30pm tomorrow to enable us 
to receive the orders before the 
end of term. 
 

After this date, school will not 
accept any orders and you will 
have to deal with the 
photographer direct which may 
incur a postage charge. 
 

Thank you. 

 
 
 


